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Lonnie Cox presided over the meeting. 
 
Don Davison offered the invocation 
Scott Livanec led the pledge and music 
Randy Klibert introduced the guests and visiting Rotarians	
  
___________________________________________________________________________________
Guests	
  and	
  Visiting	
  Rotarians	
  

Visting Rotarian: Richard DeVries, Rotary Club of Texas 
 
Guest:  Gilbert Zamora, Jr., guest of Rev. Ray Pinard 

________________________________________________________________________________	
  

Announcements	
  

Fred Raschke introduced our newest member Dr. Jim LeDuc from UTMB. 
________________________________________________________________________________	
  

Program 

Fred Raschke  led the program: Rotary Fellowships 

Rotary International offers Rotary Fellowships. Rotarians from around the world can connect 
with others who share similar interests from wine to tennis, travel to golf. It is a great 
opportunity to travel and meet others who share these interests.  
__________________________________________________________________________ 

Upcoming Programs: 

March 11: Bill Clement, America’s SBDC 

March 18: Kevin Katz, History of Texas State Optical 

March 25: Sarah Piel, Grand Kids Festival, 20th Anniversary 



	
  

Lonnie	
  Cox	
  led the group in reciting the Rotary Four-Way Test, plus one:	
  

 
Of the Things we think, say or do: 

1) Is it the TRUTH? 
2) Is it FAIR to all concerned? 
3) Will it build GOODWILL and better FRIENDSHIPS? 
4) Will it be BENEFICIAL to all concerned 
5) Will it be FUN? 

 
Mary Beth Bassett, PILOT Editor 
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